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December 28, 2013 

 

Ms. Grace Williams, Principal 

Holy Cross Anglican School 

PO Box 59, San Pedro Town,  

Ambergris Caye, Belize,  

Central America 

 

Dear Ms. Grace, 

 

On behalf of the Holy Cross Education Foundation, I am pleased to inform you that our funding goal to install a 

second set of solar photovoltaic panels on the roof of Holy Cross Anglican School has been achieved. Our generous 

donors have enabled us to purchase and gift to the school this “Phase 2” system valued at a total of $20,484.75USD. 

 

Based on the performance of the first of these systems over the last two years, we expect this second system, which 

consists of twenty (20) 250W solar panels and peripheral equipment, to save the school approximately $3000USD in 

annual operating expenses. Over the 25-year anticipated lifetime of the system, this will yield an approximate total 

savings of about $75,000USD, enabling significant funds to be re-directed into critical programs such as feeding and 

literacy. 

 

Our current plans are to ship the system on two self-contained sea-worthy pallets to arrive in Belize City in early 

March, 2014. We plan to time the arrival of the pallets in port at Belize City such that the proper duty exemption 

form(s)/letter(s) have been obtained prior to arrival in port. This will prevent unnecessary dockside holding fees, so 

that the equipment can be immediately claimed and placed on a barge for transport to Ambergris Caye and delivery 

to HCAS.  

 

So that you do not have to worry about the duty exemption process, Ms. Lydia Brown will coordinate obtaining the 

proper forms and signatures. Attached is the complete shipping and supply list of items donated to HCAS. Our 

donors will also pay for the cost of shipping from the US to Belize City and then via barge and truck to HCAS.  

 

Our supplier, Baker Renewable Energy (BRE), will be sending a team of installers to accompany St. Michael’s 

Episcopal Church (Raleigh, North Carolina) volunteers the week of Monday, March 31
st
 – Friday, April 4

th
, 2014. 

BRE will oversee the installation of the panels at no charge to the school. Our current plans are to have the second 

system connected and providing power to the school by the end of that week. 

 

Once again, the Foundation is very pleased to support the long term sustainability of Holy Cross Anglican School by 

contributing to the expansion of renewable resources at HCAS. Should you have any questions about this project, 

please do not hesitate to contact Mr. Brian Ostenso, Board Chair, or myself. I look forward to seeing you in late 

March!  

 

Yours sincerely in Christ, 

 
John McHenry, Member, Board of Directors and Solar Renewable Energy Project Manager 

Holy Cross Education Foundation 

Email: john.mchenry@baronams.com 

Voice: 001-919-306-3659 

 

cc: Mr. Brian Ostenso 

cc: Bishop Philip Wright 

cc: Ms. Linda Carter, Office Manager 

cc: Ms. Lydia Brown, Volunteer Coordinator 
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